From: aaron@urbanplaceconsulting.com
Subject: RE: Fw: Question from USC Local Government Relations regarding Ostrow outreach or services for homeless

Date: February 29, 2016 at 11:05 AM
To:b

Thanks David. Good information that I'll pass along to PATH.
Aaron

-------- Original Message --------

Subject: Fw: Question from USC Local Government Relations regarding
Ostrow outreach or services for homeless

From:

Date: Mon, February 29, 2016 12:04 pm

To: Aaron Aulenta <aaron@urbanplaceconsulting.com>, Nora G
<nora.gutierrez@lacity.org>, Joseph James Furin <furin@usc.edu>

All - Recently, the LAPD reached out to my office for assistance with providing
dental care to a few homeless individuals within our area. Below is the process
that our school of dentistry follows to provide dental care to the homeless in case
your offices (or PATH) need to refer anyone.

Executive Director
USC Local Government Relations

From: Irene M. Reyna

Sent: Monday, February 29, 2016 10:34 AM

To:

Cc: Laura Kathleen Elizondo; Rachelle Mae Bautista; Edward Mondorf; Roseann
Mulligan; Irene M. Reyna

Subject: FW: Question from USC Local Government Relations regarding Ostrow
outreach or services for homeless

Hi David,

The LAPD can refer the homeless individuals to our Union Rescue Mission clinic on Skid
Row for emergency care. If the individuals are seeking comprehensive care, the clinic would
need a referral letter from their case workers. Union Rescue Mission also has a medical clinic
run by UCLA that they can obtain the medical referral form, if they don't have their own
provider.

The USC/URM dental clinic can be reached at 213 347-6300 x2247 and is located at 545 S.
San Pedro St., L.A.

Best regards,




Irene M. Reyna

Administrative Services Manager

Division of Dental Public Health and Pediatric Dentistry
Community Oral Health Programs

Herman Ostrow School of Dentistry of USC
Bldg. #704 SCO

USC Building One

1149 S. Hill Street H550

Los Angeles, CA 90015

Phone: 213 740-7633

Fax: 213 740-1581

Irene(@usc.edu

Herman Ostrow School
of Dentistry of USC

Begin forwarded message:

From:

Date: February 25,2016 at 2:22:39 PM PST

To: Christine Deady Edwards <deady @usc.edu>, "Eleanor G. Aguilar"
<egaguila@usc.edu>

Subject: Question from USC Local Government Relations regarding
Ostrow outreach or services for homeless

Christine/Eleanor - My name is David Galaviz with USC Local Government

Relations. Years ago, I worked very closely with your outreach folks, but
since a dept. change, I haven't had much interaction with Ostrow.
I wanted to reach out to you regarding a recent request from LAPD.

As you know, homeless issues are becoming increasingly challenging

around the UPC. Recently, the LAPD reached out to me and asked if I
could contact USC Dentistry to discuss some homeless individuals that
reside around the UPC, and are in desperate need of dental care. Does

Ostrow provide dental care to homeless, or is there somewhere I can refer

them? Thanks for considering.
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